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Transportation Guidelines  

Please see the following guidelines regarding the bus drop-offs for students in Pre-K through 

Grade 4. 

In the event that there is no one visible when dropping off the child, the bus driver will return 

the child to school at the end of the bus run.  This is done so as not to affect the length of the 

bus run.  Although not recommended, it is possible to give permission to drop off students in 

Pre-K through Grade 4 when no one is visible.  We would need written documentation of 

permission.  We also would need written permission for a student in Pre-K through Grade 4 to 

get off the bus with a 5th or 6th grade sibling.  Written documentation can also be provided to 

the school if you would prefer your fifth or sixth grade student not to be dropped off without 

someone visible. 

_____ I have read the Transportation Guidelines (Please initial.) 

 

I would like to have the following documentation on file: 

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Student Name: ________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature: ______________________________________Date_____________ 

Last Revised 7/2022 

 


